Nampa School District No. 131
Nutrition Services Bid November 2016 Q&A

All questions should be submitted:

via email to bids@nsd131.org or via mail to: Nampa School District
619 S. Canyon Street
Nampa, ID 83686
Attn: Scott Jacobsen

All questions and answers will be posted on this form in as expedient a time as possible. No answers will be provided
solely to any bidder, though NSD may respond directly to inquiries to seek clarification of submitted questions.

Re: No applesauce listed? 10/31/2016 #1
Q: | don’t see any applesauce listed on the bid. Is this correct, you are not seeking bids for applesauce?

A: This is correct—we are not seeking bids for applesauce for the spring semester.




